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2014 Royal Melbourne 
Poultry Show

 

   

 

The Royal Agricultural Society of Victoria (RASV) is pleased
to announce the second annual Royal Melbourne Poultry
Show to be held at Melbourne Showgrounds on Saturday
12 and Sunday 13 July 2014. 

Once again, the full range of Australian Poultry Standard
classes will be open for fanciers to enter. The prestigious
Supreme Champion in Show, in memory of Mr G.J.
Sheppard, will be sought after by many exhibitors entering
birds in the competition.

Competition entries will open on Friday 4 April and for the
first time, exhibitors will be able to enter the Royal
Melbourne Poultry Show online (instructions will be
available). Hard copies of the schedule and entry form will
be distributed to our mailing list and should arrive in the
second week of April. To join the mailing list please contact
Vibeke Pedersen.

At 5.00pm on Saturday 12 July, the winners of Supreme
Champion in Show (G.J. Sheppard Award) and prestigious
section awards will be announced at an exhibitor cocktail
function to be held at Melbourne Showgrounds.

The event will be open to the public on Saturday 12 July
from 10.00am to 5.00pm and Sunday 13 July from 10am to
2.00pm.

The RASV looks forward to welcoming you to the 2014
Royal Melbourne Poultry Show.

For information visit www.rasv.com.au/poultry or 
contact Vibeke Pedersen on 03 9281 7473 or
vibeke.pedersen@rasv.com.au

 

   

 

 What’s New  

 

 
Submit your entries via the new

online entry system from

Friday 4 April
 

 

 

 Key Dates  

 

 

Entries open: Friday 4 April

Entries close: Friday 6 June

Judging: Saturday 12, 
Sunday 13 July

Awards Presentation:
Saturday 12 July

 

 
 

 Contact  
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phone, fax, or by email, joined other opt in lists or were included in purchased email lists. It is important to the RASV that this

information is only sent to those who feel they would benefit from it.

If you do not wish to be contacted further, please click here to unsubscribe.
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